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Information Letter no. 22-2015 
 

URGENT - BAKU 
 
 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
with regard to the latest information from FIE (see FIE Information letter No. 7-15 of 
13.06.2015) and the decision of the FIE COMEX we have to remind you that the use 
of Leon Paul blades 2013-2015 are suspended to be used at present. 
 
As there are no manufacturers in Baku where you could buy new blades in case your 
weapons with those LP blades are refused, you should take care of this problem before 
you travel to Baku. 
 
Please take special care about this problem of security. 
 
 With best regards, 
 

  Max Geuter 
General Secretary 
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